i | 'Ukulele and Slack Key Guitar Workshops: Sunday, April 13
| %j}?‘ Taught by: David Kamakahi, Matt Sproat & Stephen Inglis

2 Arizona _ ] .

% Aloha Location: Pohai Kealoha School of Hawaiian Dance
§ Festival 952 W. Melinda, Suite A _
;: www.ozalohofest.or 7th Ave and Deer Valley Road, Phoenix

Take advantage of this wonderful opportunity and register now!

1:30-2:30 pm - $30.00

'‘Ukulele Workshop - Beginners

Taught by Matt Sproat

Beginning students are taught the history of the ‘ukulele, basic instrumentation, and care. Beginning
lessons include handling the ‘ukulele properly, a basic strumming pattern, 4 basic chords, and a song
performance. Preferable age would be 7 years old and up. Younger students will be accepted,
however, may have a difficulty understanding certain concepts.

1:30-2:30 pm - $30.00
'‘Ukulele Workshop - Advanced
taught by David Kamakabhi

This workshop will focus on the advanced player's understanding of the fretboard, chord construction,
improvisation, and techniques that embellish the ‘ukulele's sound. Basic understanding of chords and
scales are recommended. This workshop is not suited for first-time players.

2:45-3:45 pm - $30.00

Slack Key Guitar Workshop

taught by Stephen Inglis

Students will learn exercises to strengthen both the fretting and picking hand and improve dynamics in
fingerstyle playing. We will explore the G Major Taropatch tuning. Students will be given handout sheets
to further expand their knowledge of this, most popular Slack Key tuning. Even longtime players of taro
patch will take home some fresh ideas.

REGISTRATION FORM:

Name Email address:
Address: Phone:
| would like to register for:
___'Ukulele Beginning (1:30-2:30) OR __ 'Ukulele Advanced (1:30 - 2:30)
_____ Slack Key Guitar (2:45 - 3:45) ____ CHOOSE TWO: $50.00 (one ukulele, slack key guitar)

Send Registration Form and check made to Arizona Aloha Festival to:
Arizona Aloha Festivals

P.O. Box 24237
Tempe, Arizona 85285

Deadline for registration to be received: April 5, 2014
(Please mail no later than March 31 to allow your registration to be received on time.)




